Angry residents crowd school to challenge Town

. from DEFIANT on page 1

It's still, however, south Martin Street reconstruction that remain controversial. Residents oppose any widening of the street based on safety, traffic and tree concerns.

"What is the appeal process in case you do try to ram it through?" asked resident George Simhoni.

On hand Wednesday was a Townhired tree expert and another tree expert acting on behalf of residents. 'I'm not going to entertain a debate between two arborists," Mr. Krantz advised meeting-goers.

"Construction damage kills trees," said arborist Dave Ward on behalf of the residents.

project, he said, "If you imposed on the books. those standards on all trees, based on my perusal of the trees, very few of north of Mill Street and retains the

your trees would warrant saving. You've got a beautiful street there and you should do everything in your power to protect the trees against construction damage."

Mr. Krantz admitted the Town didn't have a tree expert involved from the start. Asked why, he said. "That's an excellent question."

"I would say it's unanimous that we don't want the street widened." said Ms. Saliba."

Mr. Matthews said the Town will compile residents' comments before making a recommendation to council

Among the four south Martin Street options was the originally pro-trees. Regarding criteria in a town posed three-lane plan, which one resarborist's report on the Martin Street ident said was "appalling" to see still

· Option A involves no left turns

FALL FERTILIZER IS IMPORTANT

gardening activities. One of the most important Fall lawn prac-

tices is the application of a quality, fall fertilizer.

don't forget you application of fall fertilizer.

low temperatures and diseases.

342 Bronte St. S. Milton

As Summer ends, many of us start thinking about our Fall

Fall fertilizer can be applied from August until November.

The best material to use is a fertilizer with a high analysis of

nitrogen in the slow-release form. Only slow-release fertilizers

will not produce succulent growth which can be damaged by

weather and our lawns require fall feeding. When you think

about raking leaves and other autumn gardening activities,

Weed Man

Canada's lawn grasses grow best in cool, moist autumn

western curb line. Mr. Southerns called it "basic reconstruction."

. Option B is two lanes with left turn lanes at Woodward Avenue and Millside Drive, retaining the west

· Option C is two lanes with left turns at Woodward Avenue and Millside Drive, retaining the east side hydro pole line.

· Option D is three lanes between Woodward Avenue and Millside Drive, maintaining the east hydro pole line.

By keeping the east hydro pole line, road expansion shifts west, affecting anywhere between 3 and 25

Maintenance of the trees by keeping the west curb, would entail relocation costs (likely burial) of the hydro line. The cost is unknown.

Although residents asked which option is cheapest, no cost estimates were available.

Residents heard although Option B would affect three trees on the southeast side of the street, they are diseased and should be removed whatever happens.

Option C involves "biting into the boulevard on the west side," said Mr. Southerns, admitting that's where trees become involved. The threelane option involves up to two dozen trees, he said.

"There are trees there that should have come down long ago. There are trees marked for moving that I would question and there are trees marked for moving that I would question the success rate of moving," said Mr.





Photo by GRAHAM PAINE

Josephine Clark (right), who has lived on Martin Street all her life, and other concerned residents look over photographs of trees that could be threatened by proposed construction on the road at a meeting Wednesday night.

Something for singles is starting at Sheridan

Singles looking for ways to meet other single; tor entertainment, dining and outings will be interested in Sheridan College's Something for Singles series at the Oakville campus starting next Friday (Sept. 16).

This series includes activities offered on alternate Friday or Saturday evenings or on Sundays, preceded by planning sessions to acquaint participants and to select activities. A variety of entertainment such as bowling, theatre, horse races, progressive dinners, murder mysteries, winery tours, boat cruises, sports activities, and more, assures people have a good time with new friends.

Advance registration (\$55 fee) is suggested. For details and a registration form, see the Sheridan College Continuing Education Spring 1994 Calendar, or call 842-8800.

RESTAURANT

876-4900

MILTON'S #1 FAMILY RESTAURANT

NOW SEKVING BREAKFAST

SATURDAY & SUNDAY

8 am to 12 noon

550 Ontario Street Southview Mall (corners of Ontario & Derry Rds.)

H&R BLOCK INCOME TAX SCHOOLS ...

invite you to attend an Open House to review course materials and meet the instructors.

Enrol in the H&R Block Income Tax Course now.

Make money during tax time. Comprehensive course taught by experienced H&R Block instructors begins soon in your area.

Admit One H-R BLOCK 1994 Open House Date Sat. Sept. 10/94

10 a.m. to 4 p.m. Place Appleby Mall, Burlington Who could be a better income tax teacher?